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20th May, 2015, The first Friendship Committee for Women 
Career Development (FCW) was held in Al-Ain, UAE under 
the patronage of H.H. Sheikha Fatima bint Mubarak. Mr. Ali 
Khalifa Al-Shamsi, Strategy and Coordination Director at 
ADNOC and Mr. Tsuyoshi Nakai, CEO of JCCP had exchanged 
a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) in the presence 
of Dr. Maitha Salem Al Shamsi, Minister of State as a 
witness. 
Executive Board established Planning and Implementing 
Committee (PIC). 

← Group photo of PIC members. 
  
12 women from Japanese Oil and 
Engineering Companies and 8 women of 
managerial class from ADNOC group have 
attended the committee. 

Exchange of MOU between ADNOC and 
JCCP. ↓ 
  
Right: Mr. Ali Khalifa Al-Shamsi, strategy and 
coordination director, ADNOC 
Middle: Dr. Maitha Salem Al Shamsi, Minister of 
State, UAE 
Left: Mr. Tsuyoshi Nakai, CEO, JCCP 
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